SPRING 2023 NEWSLETTER
Abbey House

Greetings from the Abbey!

Dear Family, Friends, and Carers,
Abbey House is glad to fill you in on
what we have been up to these last three
months in this newsletter.

From popular and extravagant Happy
Hours to Concerts and Singalongs, we
always work hard to ensure our residents
remain happy, safe, and engaged.

Activity Highlights

This newsletter covers the months of June, July,
and August of 2023.

Special events we held:
- Sheila’s 100" Birthday
- Italian Happy Hour
- SCU Pizza Cooking
- NAIDOC Flag Raising Ceremony
- Canada / USA Happy Hour
- Sally’s Broadway Bonanza Concert
- Greg Dimmock &
His Swag Of Many Instruments

We have successfully started showing films in
our Cinema again. We have also introduced a

new activity, ‘Crossword Conundrum’, which
has been well received by our residents.
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